

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

April 19, 2013

Dear Purdue faculty and staff,

Many faculty and staff have asked about how to opt out of a pay increase or how to make a donation with each dollar going to support the Student Affordability and Accessibility account.

No one should feel any obligation to participate but if you are among those sharing this interest, please read carefully the options below and then follow the provided link to a secure site, where you can choose among the following.

- 1. I would like to forego eligibility for any increase in my base pay for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2013, and I request that Purdue instead apply an equivalent amount of funds to the Student Affordability and Accessibility account.
- 2. I would like to forego eligibility for any increase in my base pay for the fiscal years beginning July 1, 2013, and July 1, 2014, and I request that Purdue instead apply an equivalent amount of funds to the Student Affordability and Accessibility account.
- 3. I would like to make a charitable contribution to the Student Affordability and Accessibility account through payroll deduction.

Participation in options 1 and 2 will be open until May 3, 2013.

Please go to this secure site to choose your option or options. http://www.purdue.edu/studentaffordabilityoptions/

For questions, please check with your individual business office.

Mitchell E. Daniels Jr. President